
Communiqué 
October 1, 2021 

Transportation Service Updates 

Transportation Services for Cultural Center Evening Events 

As previously communicated earlier this year, the Transportation Department added the following stops to 

the evening bus service for Cultural Center evening events.   

 On the Manor Campus, a stop will be added at the Vistas building for Vistas Residents. 

 On the Lakes Campus, a stop will be added at the Midrise #2 building for Midrise Residents. 

 

The following is a summary of the planned bus schedules: 

Bus #1: 5:40 pm: Vistas → North → Garden Apartments → Manor → CC 
 6:05 pm: North → Garden Apartments → Manor → CC 
 6:30 pm: Vistas → North → Garden Apartments → Manor → CC  
 

Bus #2: 5:40 pm: North or Manor → CC 
 6:05 pm: Vistas → Manor → CC 
 6:30 pm: SR → MRG →CC 
 

Bus #3: 5:45 pm: Lakes → Midrise #2 → SR → CC 
 6:05 pm: Lakes → Midrise #2 → SR → CC 
 6:20 pm: Lakes → Midrise #2 → SR → CC 
        6:35 pm: Lakes → Midrise #2 → SR → CC  

Please note that the above routes may vary based on ridership. 
  

Transportation will continue their same process of returning Residents to their respective campus following 

each event.   

 

(over please) 



 
Changes to the Evening Shuttle Service Schedule 

The Evening Shuttle Service will be modified to reflect the closure of Local Table and will not be available on 

Sundays until further notice.  Evening shuttle service will continue to be available by using the auto-dial 

phone located throughout the Campuses during the following times: 

Monday-Saturday from 4:00 PM to 9:00 PM  

Residents in the outer buildings should to call the driver directly.  If you have any questions, please feel free 

to call the Transportation office at 717-464-6012. 

 

Fee For Service Transportation Requests 

There has been an increased demand for ‘Fee for Service’ transportation and our daily and weekly  

reservations have been filling up quickly. Residents requiring the use of “Fee for Service”  transportation 

should plan to schedule transportation as far in advance as possible to ensure a reservation.  

 

   Tracy — Tracy Long, Transportation Supervisor 

Jim — Jim Tracy, Senior Director, Property Management & Services  

Four Seasons Nutritional Analysis 
 
We are very excited to announce that Four Seasons menus have been added to the Culinary Services 

Nutrition Analysis webpage on the Resident Kiosk.  For those of you who may not be familiar with the  

Nutrition Analysis webpage, it is a site where you can access the nutritional value, ingredient, and allergen 

information of our menu items.  Currently the breakfast and dinner menus are available for the Manor, 

Lakes and North dining venues as well as continental breakfast and dinner for Four Seasons.  Analyzing  

recipes and posting this information is a work in progress therefore the amount of menu items will continue 

to grow as more recipes are completed.   If you have any questions or would like further information on the 

Nutrition Analysis site, please contact Stephanie Sodak at ssodak@willowvalley.org or 717-464-6392. 

Stephanie — Stephanie Sodak, Manager of Nutrition and Culinary Services  

mailto:ssodak@willowvalley.org

